
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Public Counsel 

800 Fifth Ave  Suite 2000  MS TB-14  Seattle, WA 98104-3188  (206) 464-7744

 
December 4, 2020 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: WUTC v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power and Light Company, Docket UE-191024 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Public Counsel files this letter pursuant to the Commission’s November 25th Notice of Record 
Closure and Notice of Due Date for Response to Bench Request No. 8. 

Since Public Counsel filed the revised Public Comment Exhibit on September 10, our office has 
not received additional public comments related to Docket UE-191024. The Commission’s 
Consumer Protection and Communications staff indicated that they have similarly not received 
additional public comments. The revised Public Comment Exhibit stands as the most current and 
complete compilation of public comments received in this docket.     

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.       

Sincerely, 

/s/  
NINA SUETAKE, WSBA No. 53574 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Unit Chief 
(206) 464-6595

NMS/CM 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (E-mail) 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

12/04/20   10:27

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


